Temecula Valley Historical Society

Newsletter
May 2006 Vol 6 Issue 4

Mission Ttatement

The mission statement of the
Temecula Valley Historical
Society is to identify, preserve
and promote the historic
legacy of the Temecula Valley
and to educate the public
about its historical significance.

President’s Corner

THE PRESIDENT’S CORNER
By Eve Craig

It was beautiful and relaxing in
Hawaii for a wonderful vacation-
really Paradise. I've been back
for ten days and working
diligently to catch up and move
ahead. Audrey Cilurzo presided
at our last meeting when several
of us were on vacation, and did
her work well. Our next meeting
is scheduled for May 5, 2006 at
noon in the Community Room of
TheTemecula Library when we
will be privileged to talk with Ben
Drake and listen to his farming
adventures in our area. We are
also welcoming Al Rattan who
will discuss his suggestions for
possible re-location of historic
buildings for preservation.

Our members and  guests
really enjoyed the stories told by
Pat Ommert at the last meeting.

We are preparing for and
working on our 5" Annual
Heritage Luncheon to be held at
“The Four Seasons Lodge,
Wednesday, May 24" in their
lovely Ballroom, an excellent
location for a served luncheon
and a great opportunity to
thoroughly enjoy Paul Price, his
incredible knowledge and
activities. He keeps us amazed

ang SPeENoouUnd.  MVITatons are 1
the mail. If you would like to have
one sent to a friend just call Eve
Craig at 951/699-9872. We will
enjoy seeing you and you will
enjoy this extra special event that
Audrey Cilurzo has prepared for
us. She has obtained
complimentary wine from the
Riverside International Wine
Competition which we appreciate
so very much. It's a fine time to
entertain your friends as well.
See you there !l

POW WOW NEWS
By Eve Craig

This year Pechanga’s POW
WOW will be held on Friday,
June 30", July 1 & July 2. Loretta
Barnett and | will co-chair the
event. Bonnie & Ken Reed

will generously bring and install
their 10 x 10 pop up tent. Board
Members are requesting
donations of Soda Pop and Water
from markets and stores where
they are available. It would be
appreciated very greatly if
members can help us. Just call
EVE at 699-9872 for any further
information. It's great fun and
doesn'’t cost anything to park and
browse through the booths.
Things can be bought such as
lovely jewelry, baskets, shirts &
blouses, leather goods and many
other items. There are bleachers
to see the Indians’ dances and
rituals. Their regalia is
extraordinary. It's beautiful and
done with loving care. If you are
thirsty, just stop by for sodas and
water as well as knowledgeable
conversation about Temecula's
wonderful history.















